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Meeting in US to commemorate 90th
anniversary of the Russian Revolution
30 November 2007

   Ninety years ago, on November 7, 1917, events in
Russia shook the foundations of world capitalism. The
coming to power of the working class, led by the
Bolshevik Party, changed the course of world history.
   On December 15, David North, World Socialist Web
Site editorial board chairman and national secretary of
the Socialist Equality Party, will be giving a lecture in
New York City entitled, “1917-2007: 90 Years Since
the Russian Revolution—The Prospects for Socialism in
the 20th Century.”
   New York, New York
   Saturday, December 15
2:00 - 4:00 p.m.
McBurney YMCA
124 West 14th Street
(between 6th and 7th Avenues, Manhattan)
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